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10 July 2020 
 

RE: The Gambia Allocation from the Global Programme on Strengthening the Rule of Law and Human 
Rights for Sustaining Peace and Fostering Development 

 
Dear Aissata De, 
 

Based on the signed contribution between UNDP and the Government of the Netherlands dated 3 
December 2019, I am pleased to inform you that USD 100,000 is allocated to the project COVID-19 Response 
(project ID 00126547; output 00120598). Funding has been made available from the Global Programme on 
Strengthening the Rule of Law and Human Rights for Sustaining Peace and Fostering Development  through the 
UNDP Funding Window for Governance, Conflict Prevention and Resilience, sub-window on Conflict Prevention and 
Sustaining Peace (ATLAS fund code 28623; donor code 00182). 

 
An Authorized Spending Limit (ASL) has been established in Atlas. In accordance with the Funding 

Windows’ terms of reference and the agreement, a General Management Support (GMS) rate of 8% applies. The 
planned project activities as presented in the project document must be completed within 12 months of the 
allocation letter date. Kindly note that the implementation of this allocation must adhere to the established 
corporate policies and procedures as prescribed in the POPP, and you as the Head of the UNDP Country Office in 
The Gambia  will be held accountable for the effective and prudent use of the funds allocated to your office.  

 
For support related to the use of Global Programme funds, please contact Alexandra Meierhans 

(alexandra.meierhans@undp.org), Project Manager a.i., with copy to Ciara DiSeta (ciara.diseta@undp.org), 
Programme Associate. For general information on the Funding Windows, please contact 
fundingwindows@undp.org or visit the Funding Windows intranet. We also welcome photos and videos that could 
be used in the Global Programme Annual Report, or on the Funding Window website, publications and resource 
mobilization efforts. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Asako Okai 
Assistant Administrator and Director 

Crisis Bureau 
 

Aissata De  
Resident Representative, UNDP Gambia 
 
cc:   Noura Hamladji, Deputy Director, UNDP Regional Bureau for Africa  

George Conway, Deputy Director, Crisis Bureau 
 Katy Thompson, Head of Rule of Law, Security and Human Rights, Crisis Bureau 
 Marjolaine Côté, Funding Windows Fund Manager, BPPS and CB Joint Directorate 

Funding Windows Fund Administrator fundadministrator.fw@undp.org  
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